
              TO:        Town Board of Westerlo, New York 

               FROM:  Virginia Mangold, ZBA Chairperson  

               RE:         ZBA Report of December 2018  

               DATE:      December 31, 2018 

Explaination: The Board, in this report, refers to the ZBA Board ….. 

  

With the normal 4th Monday of each month holding a ZBA meeting, 
the Board advertised explaining the meeting was moved from the 
December 24th meeting to December 17, 2018.   

  

Due to no new zoning applications, the Board cancelled their 

December 17th, 2018 meeting.   

  

                   The ZBA’s next monthly meeting is scheduled for January 28, 2019 
at 7 p.m.  

  

  

                                                                               Respectfully Submitted, 

                                  Virginia A. Mangold, Chairperson              

         

 


